From: Bethany Brewer

To: iwhippey@fortbragg.com; City Clerk
Subject: Employee recognition
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 1:50:25 PM

Hi my name is Bethany Brewer and I am reaching out to share on what a great experience [’ve
had working with Diana Sanchez. I had the honor of watching Diana bravely step into some
giant shoes as City Clerk, and have consistently seen her take on the role with honesty and
curiosity.

Always looking to complete tasks better than she found them. I had first hand experience with
this when I ran for City Council, Diana was so quick and kind with answering any questions I
had and meeting with me in person. She also set up a beautiful and comprehensive candidate
binder then patiently walked me through every chapter, as well as a digital version.

I’ve seen her accomplish so much is such a short amount of time, I know she will continue to
do great things! I cannot thank her enough for all she does.

Thank you for your time,

Bethani Brewer





